
North  Shore  tourism  board
adds members
The North Lake Tahoe Chamber/CVB/Resort Association Board of
Directors election results includes one new director and two
re-elected directors, each to serve a three-year term.

The  newly  elected  board  members  are  Eric  Sather,  general
manager of the Resort at Squaw Creek, in the Large Lodging
Seat; Kali Kopley, owner of Uncorked Squaw Valley, Uncorked
Tahoe  City,  Uncorked  Truckee  and  Petra  in  the  Village  at
Northstar, re-elected in the Retail Seat; and Phil GilanFarr,
owner of CB’s Pizza and Grill, re-elected in the Restaurant
Seat.

The directors will take office at the organization’s January
meeting.
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